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On the 31st of October in Tirana has been held  the 2nd Steering
Committee with the participation of the whole new Reglports
Consortium: National Coastline Agency (AL)acting as lead
partner and the project partners: Municipality of Molfetta (IT);
Municipality of Termoli (IT); Union of the Provinces of Puglia
(IT); Ministry of Tourism and Environment of Albania (AL);
Agency for the management of the town harbour Herceg Novi
Ltd (ME).
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This project is co-financed by the European Union under the Instrument for Pre-Accession Assistance (IPA II)



During the meeting has been formalized the replacement of the
previous partner from Puglia region and has been welcomed
the new partner: Municipality of Molfetta. The main deliverables
and the new tasks has been analyzed by the lead partner and
partners as well. In particular a deep discussion has been made
for the constitution of the  Cross border nautical tourism
development plan a milestone for the development of
sustainable network among the Interreg program countries.


